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14/03/2022  13:54:262022/0297/P OBJ Sue Wyatt I am objecting to this planning application because a large space within a garden will be built - with a view in 

the longer term I suspect to developing a more permanent dwelling.  I object because it is against the 

character of the Redington Road neighbourhood and damaging to wildlife within this undeveloped garden.  It is 

in a conservation area and it is not appropriate for the area.
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